IN THE HEART OF NIAGARA COUNTY

L,
May 5, 1949 (L

Je We Brauner
23 Howard Ave,
Williamsville N.Y.

Dear Sir:

This letter will ¥erifie your report on the reception
of WUSJ on equipment test. I wish to say that your report
was correc@/ﬂppreciated.

Thanks very much for your kind letter and report and
if you are ever out Lockport way please feel free to visit
our station at 320 Michigan Street. We think that it is one
of the most moderen station in western N,.Y.

Well , here is the best of D.X. luck,

73!'s

Se. A, Azar C, Engineer

Lockporr, /. Y.



